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Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchureh Street, EC.1.

20th March, 1949,

Dear lMr, Turnbull,

I am in receipt of youwr letter of yesterday's
date regarding the case of the "TOKAR" the contents of
which are noted,

I hope to call on you on Thursday to setile one
or two points of procedure, eand will bring this correspondence
with me, as, at first sight 1% scems to me thai the
principle involved is rather an important one.

Speakine personally, we hed always essumed from
the wording of the Agreement that, after fusion, Owners
would only have the option of choosing between L.F. and
BeCe cless for new ships contempleted until the unification
of Fules, end that for existing ships L,K. classification
or reclassification would be necessarye.

T have again studied the Agreement which seems
$o eonfirm this view (see cleuse 2, appendix 2, page 6.)
the more especially as there is 2 saving statement at
the end that exceptionsl cases arising out of this
clsuse 2. shell be specially consldered by L.T.

veantime perhsps you would think it over.

Yours sincerely,

J:mﬁ_s Turnbull, Isq.,
g RN ©2021
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